LAKE/AIRPORT COMMITTEE
February 8,2024

MEMBERS PRESENT ALSO PRESENT

Chairman Brown Superintendent Ortman Kaylee Jones
Alderman Olive Mayor Batry Treasurer Miles
Alderman Driskell Superintendent Tennant Alderman Bryant
Alderman Skultety Superintendent Mann Clerk Richardson

Chairman Brown called the meeting to order at 6:34 P.M.

CEMETERY SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

Superintendent Tennant provided the Cemetery Superintendent’s report. In the month of January, there were
seven burials, four of which were cremations. The Cemetery employees have been getting the mowing
equipment ready to prepare for the upcoming mowing season. Superintendent Tennant has also been preparing
for the upcoming budget, and working on gathering summer help.

LAKYE SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

Superintendent Ortman provided the Lake Superintendent’s report. They have been working on hauling rock to
all of the dumpsters to create a better base for them to sit on. The cabins are being repaired in preparation for
the upcoming Lake season. The mowers are also being repaired in preparation for the mowing season coming
up.

AIRPORT MANAGER’S REPORT
HBO Goodall provided the Airport Managers report. In the month of January, there were 18 landings and
departures. An update on fuel sales was also provided,

ANY OTHER MATTERS
A discussion was held regarding placing a stop sign at the intersection of Vine St and Powers St.

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Olive to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting
adjourned at 6:43 P.M.
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